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Plans issued by the Government could 
mean more than an additional 25,000 
homes being built in the borough 
every 15 years – that is not far off a 
whole new town the size of Woodley 
and Earley combined. 

Last summer, you told us 12,500 
new homes were too many. 
Now the Government 
wants to double that!

#fairplayinhousing  

Turn the page to find 
out how you can have 
your say

WHAT DO YOU THINK?WHAT DO YOU THINK?

WE NEEDWE NEED  YOUR HELPYOUR HELP NOW! NOW!



For more information, visit our website at 
www.wokingham.gov.uk/fairplayinhousing

WE NEEDWE NEED  YOUR HELPYOUR HELP NOW! NOW!

The Government wants to set a mandatory requirement of 
more than 1,600 new homes per year for Wokingham 
Borough – that is more than double the previous figure that 
47,000 of our residents objected to last year.

Since 2006, nearly 10,000 new homes have been 
built in Wokingham Borough, an average of 700 
new homes each year. We believe we are more 
than doing our bit to provide the homes people need.

What do you think?

Make your voice heard before 
1 October:

1.	� Contact your MP and copy us @  
	 fairplayinhousing@wokingham.gov.uk

	 •	Theresa May MP   theresa.may.mp@parliament.uk 

	 •	John Redwood MP   john.redwood.mp@parliament.uk 

	 •	Matt Rodda MP   matt.rodda.mp@parliament.uk

	 • 	James Sunderland MP   james.sunderland.mp@parliament.uk

2.	� Contact the Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and Local 
Government, Robert Jenrick using the online form at 

	 https://forms.communities.gov.uk/ and let us know by emailing 
	 fairplayinhousing@wokingham.gov.uk

3.	� Visit our website at www.wokingham.gov/uk/fairplayinhousing for more 
information and a copy of the Council’s draft response (when available). More 
information and an online petition is available at www.enough-is-enough.org.uk 

4.	� Take part in the Government Consultation at: https://www.gov.uk/
government/consultations/changes-to-the-current-planning-system. 


